Phone: 608-422-6274

Fax: 608-226-5537



December 2023 Update and 2024 W-2 Contractors' Meetings

There will be no W-2 contractors' meeting held in December. In lieu of a December meeting, please share a success story from 2023. There is no length requirement and photos are encouraged! Stories should be emailed to Anna Sainsbury at anna.sainsbury@wisconsin.gov. **Please make your submission by December 31, 2023**, so we can highlight some of your successes at our January meeting.

2024 W-2 contractors' meetings will continue to be held on the last Wednesday of the month via Microsoft Teams from 10:30am to 12:00pm. The first meeting of the year will be on January 31, 2024. A new meeting invite series and Teams link will be sent out by December 20. As we review and update our email distribution lists, please notify Neb Macura via email at NebojsaS.Macura@wisconsin.gov if you do not receive the new meeting series invite, or if you have new and/or additional staff that should be on the monthly contractors' meeting invite list and related correspondence.

Finally, BWF Operations Memo 23-09 "Wisconsin Works Contractor Payment Structure for 2024 Wisconsin Works and Related Programs Contracts" has been published and can be found here: https://dcf.wisconsin.gov/files/w2/ops-memos/pdf/23-09.pdf.

Reach out with questions. Thank you for your partnership this year and we look forward to working together in 2024!

Best, Anna

Anna Sainsbury

Strategic Initiatives Coordinator

Bureau of Working Families

anna.sainsbury@wisconsin.gov | p:608.422.6270 | ** f

